
June 21st, 1926.

F. H. Harman, Esq. , 
Bank of Montreal, 
Saskatoon, 3ask.

My dear Mr. Harman:

I have your letter of June 
15th with reference to the forthcoming visit to 
Montreal of the "everend Canon F. Ü. Penn. I 
am afraid that if he comes hefere the 5th of July 
I sh 11 not have the pleasure of meeting him. I 
an leaving tomorrow morning for Cuebec. From 
there I go to Harvard, after which I am going for 
a week’s fishing; so that it will he the 5th 
before I am in the office again.

Colonel Bovey of ny staff will 
bo vory glad to #look after Canon Henn.

ith all good wishes to Mrs. 
Harman and yoursolf, I am.

Yours faithfully.


